Harps Mill Woods HOA – Annual Meeting
February 2021 Meeting- Minutes


Attendees:

HOA Board:
Gregory Wiggs – President
Open position– Vice President 
Brenda Campbell	-Treasurer
Chris LaVallee - Secretary  

Homeowners:  Ron Alford, Scott Reston, Emelie Nichols, David Hurst and Donna Saldo
Proxies were sent by:  Christine Bury (Chris LaVallee), Mary Beth Grady (Chris LaVallee), Janet Riddle (Ron Alford), Aaron Moore (Greg Wiggs)

The meeting was held via Zoom on Tuesday, February 2, 2021 

1. Call to Order of Meeting by Gregory Wiggs at 7:13 pm

2. Minutes from the previous Meeting were approved by the HOA Board.

3. Officer Reports:
a. President- 
i. Nothing new at this time.  
b. Vice President – 
i. Nothing New
c. Secretary – 
i. Nothing new
d. Treasurer – 
i. See report below, budget review

4. Old Business:
a. Nothing at this time

5. Pool/Budget
a. Gate will be replaced.  Getting a panic bar exit with a 7 ft. tall gate.  This will cost around $2,265.  Will only need a key to get in and can exit now with the panic bar.  
b. Currently stick chlorine but can no longer get.  Will need to convert to liquid chlorine.  This would be around $500-$600.  Will also need a separate storage compartment.  
c. Will hold off on mulch for another year to offset these additional costs.  Need to reinforce the trimming of the bushes around the pool.
d. Pool furniture may be purchased if needed.
e. Rest of pricing stayed consistent.  Came right in at budget especially with additional costs of COVID.
f. 85 fully paid lots for this year
g. Some delinquent accounts still exist for 2020, 5 total.


Meeting adjourned at 7:37 

Next meeting planned for April6, 2020
Minutes submitted by Chris LaVallee
